
September   16th,   2021   
  
  
  
  

Dear   Aspiring   Performers   and   Parents,   
  

Christ   The   King   School   is   presenting   “Sister   Act   Jr.”   in   March,   2022.   We   invite   those   in   
grades   7   &   8   at   Father   Leduc   School   and   École   Mother   d’Youville   to   participate.     
  

If   interested,   rehearsals   are   every   Wednesday   after   school,   3:30-5,   some   Saturdays   before   
Christmas   holidays,   and   every   Saturday   from   January   until   production;   March   2-4.   Not   every   
performer   will   need   to   be   at   every   rehearsal.     

  
Those   who   wish   to   participate   will   be   in   the   ensemble,   and   are   able   to   audition   for   

specific   roles   after   signing   up.   Transportation   to   and   from   rehearsals   will   be   the   responsibility   of   
each   performer.   And   each   performer   will   need   parental   permission   with   emergency   contact   
information.   If   you   are   interested   please   email   Mr.   Kenny   at   Christ   The   King,   
nicholas.kenny@starcatholic.ab.ca    by   Monday,   Sept   20th.   Auditions   for   specific   roles   will   take   
place   following   sign   up.     

  
  

Sincerely,   
  

Nicholas   Kenny   

mailto:nicholas.kenny@starcatholic.ab.ca

